
Dear Kingdom Citizens, 

We will continue to engage in Chapter 2 of "Sharing Jesus Without Freaking Out" 
this Sunday!  I am attaching some virtual handouts here that will be available in 
the welcome centers on Sunday. 

5-16-21 Ch. 2 Sharing Jesus Without Freaking Out Quick Reference Sheet Link: 
https://candiescreek.com/mt-content/uploads/2021/05/sjwfo-ch-2-ccbc-
community-groups.pdf 

5-23-21 Ch. 3 Sharing Jesus Without Freaking Out Quick Reference Sheet Link: 
https://candiescreek.com/mt-content/uploads/2021/05/sjwfo-ch-3-ccbc-
community-groups.pdf 

We have a table for the New Hope Dinner on May 25th.  If you would like to 
attend, then please let us know. 

Also the CCA Kindergarten Graduation and End of the Year Celebration will be 
next Sunday afternoon on May 23.  Church members are welcome to attend to 
see fruit from this ongoing ministry. 

Please check out the other announcements that are attached. 

Have a Great Weekend! 
Stan Gibson 
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